
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

D23/73903 
20 February 2023 
 

Dear Principal 
 
I wish to advise that Council will be conducting pedestrian and vehicle counts in the vicinity of your 
school in the upcoming months.  
 
The counts are being conducted by an external traffic survey company and will involve the use of video 
cameras to capture the data. I wish to advise that no persons can be identified in any video footage 
captured for this survey.  All images are automatically blurred by the camera at the time of capture and 
all footage is automatically permanently deleted once the count is completed. Further to this, the count 
is undertaken by computer software, so no person will actually view the video footage. 
 
If you have any further queries, you can contact me via email: seng@merri-bek.vic.gov.au 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
Seiha Eng 
Team Leader Transport Engineer 
 
 
 
 
 


